
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
For those wanting to order Pies for their holiday celebrations, the deadline is Monday, 
November 18th. You can send a check or cash with your order, or call the office to pay by 
debit or credit card. All proceeds go to benefit Lundy Elementary students, and you are 
saved from the headache of traveling to Costco to get the freshest pies. 
 
Please remember that when you drop off or pick up your students, do not park in the bus 
lanes or in the drop-off lane. We want our students to arrive safely and our buses to have 
room to accomplish this. Thank you for your help in keeping the lines moving. 
 
The Red Devils of the Week for Lowell Jr/Sr High School are Josh Walker and Gabe Thurman. 
 
High school winter sports kick off on Monday, November 18th. Please make sure your athletes 
have current registrations, physicals, and concussion baseline tests so they can start without 
delay. Wrestling and girls basketball practice will start at 3:30pm, and boys basketball will 
begin at 7:00pm. 
 
Are you the parents of Pre-K through 1st graders or of preteens? We have resources for you! 
Please see the FB postings for information on free workshops to help support your kids as well 
as finding support and networking for yourself.  
 
Upcoming dates to remember: No school November 27th and 28th for Thanksgiving! 
Winter vacation begins December 23rd.  
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


